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The Southern New England Partnership in Stroke Research, Innovation and Treatment

CLINICAL TRIAL ENROLLMENT UPDATES:
 

ARCADIA
Yale - 47 consented - 8 randomized
North Shore - 12 consented - 3 randomized
Rhode Island - 19 consented - 3 randomized
Hartford Hospital - 11 consented - 2 randomized
Lenox Hill Hospital - 5 consented - 1 randomized

SLEEPSMART
Yale - 17 consented - 6 randomized
North Shore - 15 consented - 7 randomized
Hartford Hospital - 0
Staten Island - 0

MOST
Yale - 3
North Shore - 1

ARCADIA-CSI
Yale - 1
Hartford - 2
Rhode Island - 0
North Shore - 0

I-ACQUIRE
Yale - 3
On hold until new year due to staffing. 

ASPIRE
Yale - 1
Hartford - 0
Rhode Island - 0
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North Shore - 0
SATURN

Hartford - 2
Yale - 0
Rhode Island - 0
North Shore - 0

It is with great pleasure that we share with you and recognize Drs. Walter Kernan &
Tracy Madsen for their outstanding participation in the NIH StrokeNet "Primary and

Secondary Prevention" working group.

Thank you for your dedication and hard work. It is truly appreciated! We are very
proud and privileged to work with you!

 

Announcement: Bugher Foundation
Drs. Kevin Sheth, Lauren Sansing, and Guido Falcone at Yale New Haven Hospital
have been awarded the AHA Fund. 
The main priority of the AHA is to fund research that increases the understanding of
the etiology, pathophysiology, and treatment and prevention of cardiovascular (CV)
diseases and stroke. 
The intent of this initiative is to support a collaboration of basic, clinical, and/or
population researchers from different disciplines whose collective efforts will lead to
new approaches to the study of HS.
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PI & Coordinator Spotlight: Dr. Rohan Arora and Prathusan
Subramaniam

 
We would like to recognize Dr. Rohan Arora and Primary Coordinator Prat Subramaniam at
NorthShore Hospital for their outstanding efforts and incredible contribution to recruitment

for the SLEEPSMART trial.

THANK YOU for your continuous hard work, spectacular supervision, and dedication!!   

SPIRIT FEATURED PUBLICATIONS

Anticoagulant in COVID-19 patients with
cerebral venous thrombosis, Rohan Arora et
al.

https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/33020002/

Direct carotid puncture for mechanical
thrombectomy in acute ischemic stroke
patients with prohibitive vascular access,
Charles Matouk et al

https://pubmed.ncbi.nlm.nih.gov/32796146/

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOUR HARD WORK! 

https://click.message.yale.edu/?qs=07f18b1b2d2fde209ab080c65242a530eb0d8d6917190107d52e183c1cd0b6405173e2e39d9ed26a371cd1e6568881291ee268b83170c329
https://click.message.yale.edu/?qs=07f18b1b2d2fde201169fbce4552a6ce7b40f22e2b67c5d7451ec738dcb47a36598eab38f355a01507f144b1225da130715b1e20b9b22fb7


Page 4 of 4

This email was sent by: Yale School of Medicine
135 College Street, Suite 100, New Haven, CT, 06510 USA


